
 

 
Welcome Back  
I hope all families had a lovely break from the 
routines of the busy school term. The year is 
progressing very fast, I can’t believe we’re in 
Term 3 already! It will be a busy term as always 
and I hope the children return to some early 
nights and good sleep patterns after the holiday 
break as we all get back into the swing of things. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Farewell Ms Fahey  
This will be Ms Fahey’s last week at school as she 
returns to her old stomping ground of Crookwell. 
Ms Fahey has worked at Quinty school for many 
years now and will be sorely missed by staff and 
students. Our students will be giving Ms Fahey a 
farewell on Friday afternoon and parents are 
invited to join us at 2:30pm if they wish to 
express their thanks and say goodbye. 
 

Book Fair 
Next week will have a Scholastic Book Fair at 
school. The students will have a look at the books 
and bring home a wish list which is not 
compulsory, but simply to give you an idea of 
what they might like to get. Any purchases will 
support the school as a percentage of the sales 
will be donated to school. Books can also be 
donated to the school library with a name plate 
inserted in the book to recognise your child’s 
donation in the years to come. Parents can view 
the books anytime over the next two weeks – 
including on Open Day in Education Week. 
 
 
 
 

 
Friends Resilience Training 
Tomorrow our teachers will be continuing their 
online training in the Friends Resilience program. 
This is an important social/emotional skills 
program which we will implement K-6 this term. 
Ms Fahey will be releasing the teachers to 
participate in this training. 
 

Rural Fire Service Education Program 
Next Wednesday we will have a guest from the 
RFS visiting the school to speak to the children 
about Fire Safety.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Education Week 
Public Education Week is in Week 3 this term. We 
have a few events planned to celebrate this. Our 
school will be performing two songs at the 
Marketplace in Wagga on Tuesday afternoon. On 
Wednesday we will have open classrooms after 
lunch followed by a special assembly. On 
Thursday we will have a whole school excursion 
to the environmental centre in Wagga, to focus 
on Indigenous Culture. We are looking forward to 
this special week to celebrate the exceptional 
opportunities we have at our school. 
 

Calendar 
Fri 27th – Farewell Ms Fahey 
Week 2/3 – Book Fair 
Wed 1st – RFS visit 
Week 3 – Public Education Week 
Tues 7th – Marketplace Performance & P&C 
Wed 8th – Open Day/Assembly 
Thur 9th – Indigenous Cultural Excursion 
Fri 24th – Book Parade 
Mon 27th – Life Education 
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